
 
Website:  www.berkshirehillscivic.org 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/berkshirehillscivic 

Hello neighbors!  Hoping you and your family had a safe and enjoyable holiday season.   

On December 22nd, we had the community Santa hayride at the park, a showing of about thirty neighbors 

including a dozen kids.  With Santa’s appearance, the rides through the neighborhood, and the hot 

chocolate and goodies, a joyous time was had by all.  

 

Through the holidays, many neighbors went all-out to celebrate the season with outside Christmas 

decorations.  The board took notice and voted on the best-decorated home, a difficult task with so many 

neighbors lighting up the season.  The Gaul residents at 5 Durham Drive was selected as the winner.  We 

recognized them with a $40 Giant gift card.  A thank you to Rich and Gail for brightening our 

neighborhood.  A further thank you to all the neighbors who decorated their homes.   

With spring approaching, the board is making plans for an Easter egg hunt for the kids and the spring yard 

sale.  More information will be coming on dates and times.  We do welcome any suggestions you may 

have regarding these and any other event.  Please do not hesitate to approach any of the board members, 

listed below, with thoughts you may have. 

Your all-volunteer board members are:   

Art Carr - President                                               Larry Cutright - Vice President 

Mike Faust - Secretary                                         Joe Rizzo - Treasurer 

Paul Olinick - Board Member     Dale Flor - Board Member 

Josh Howard - Board Member 

The next community meeting (open to the neighborhood) will be held 6:00 PM February 22nd at the 
home of Larry and Christina Cutright (17 Sheffield Drive). 

On behalf of the BHCA, we appreciate your time and hope to see and work with you soon.  Have a good 

day and think spring!  In the meantime, keep the snow shovel handy.   

 

http://www.berkshirehillscivic.org/
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